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On behalf of Camden’s Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board, I express our 
sincere condolences to Hannah’s daughter and family.  My thanks to her for her 
contributions to this Safeguarding Adult Review and to the partner agencies who 
also participated.  Our Board appreciates the clarity of Eliot Smith’s comprehensive 
report and we are committed to fully considering his findings and to improving our 
future responses to become demonstrably more holistic, informed, proactive and 
integrated in keeping with the recommendations of this Safeguarding Adult Review. 
 
 
James Reilly 
Independent Chair of Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board 
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